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Sixteen Wilton Rotarians gathered at Marly’s, where the offered lunch was Chicken Parmesan over 
spaghetti. Not salad, unless you preferred salad.  There was no speaker.  Please contact Laila or 
Christene if you have ideas for potential speakers.   
 
Announcements: 
 
1. Christene reported that Rotary volunteers served hot dogs to the approximately 350 paying 
customers at the Wilton Library’s Miniature Gold Fundraiser on January 20.  There were 326 hot 
dogs left over, which the Club delivered to a Norwalk soup kitchen.  
 
2. Christene attended a meeting of the Newtown Rotary Club, where her husband David was 
initiated as a new member.  Among the ideas that Christene brought back for discussion were 
assigning a mentor to a new club member, and the designation of a student of the month from the 
Wilton schools who would attend Rotary meetings.   
 
3.  Rosa has agreed to coordinate social events for the Club, which will include a gathering on 
Wednesday, 14 and a luncheon on Thursday, March 22 at Wayback Burger in Norwalk. 
 
4. The Police Awards are scheduled for March 13.  Contact Carol for additional information. 
  
5. With a growing pot of $52, Judy White had the winning ticket but drew the eight of Clubs.  
Another chance next week. 
 
 
NEXT MEETING – Friday, February 2 – 12:15 at Marly’s.   


